
 

 

Re: HB 2264 

March 14, 2023 

Dear Senator Beverly Gossage, 

 

I am writing to you today to ask you to oppose HB2264.  This bill does not promote health freedom, in 
fact, it takes away freedom.  This bill protects the medical facility and allows them to take away the 
rights of the patient and the family visiting.  It also does not follow the Republican Party Platform which 
states that individuals should have control over their healthcare. 

Please OPPOSE HB2264. 

Please share this testimony with your committee. 

Thank you for all your hard work. 

 

 

 

Rita Hoffman 

Lawrence Kansas 

 


